Dear

Thank you for your interest in the Writing Center’s online tutoring program.  Your appointment will be at   .  If you do not respond to this email prior to your appointment, your appointment may be cancelled in order to free up time for another student.

Please reply with the following information as soon as possible:

1. Your full name:

2. Your class standing: freshman, sophomore, junior, senior, master’s level, doctoral level, or other (please specify):

3. Your AOL instant messenger screen name:

4. What you would like to address during your tutoring session?  Please remember that your tutoring session will only be 30 minutes long.  So, if you have several questions, please try to rank them from most to least significant:

5. Have you used the Writing Center in M2 Thaw Hall, Tower A, or Hillman Library?

6. Because the online tutoring program is new, we would like to study online tutoring sessions for research and data-gathering purposes. Any information we use from your session would be anonymous. Do you give the Writing Center permission to reproduce the IM conversation from your tutoring session for research? (Yes or No)

Additionally, please attach the paper that you’re working on as a Microsoft Word attachment. The Writing Center consultant you work with will begin looking at your paper when your appointment begins. If you have not written a paper yet, you may use your session for brainstorming or gathering ideas.

Thank you,

PittWCtutor

